
From: Jack Cazes   

Sent: Saturday, May 9, 2020 11:02 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Stop the 41 Storey KDA Plan at Yonge/Bernard! 

 

I would like to voice my opinion in regards to this proposal. I hope that the city council rejects the proposal as 
this would cause too much traffic and congestion that this already busy area does not need. 

 

Thank you 

 

Jack Cazes 

346 Brookside Rd, Richmond Hill, ON L4C 0G6 


